
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

June 5, 20 18 

Public Service Commission 
CAP ITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SH UMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAIIASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ~ 

Robert E. Graves, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Engineering 1-J 
Docket No. 20160058- WS- Application fo r approval of transfer of Sun River 
Utilities, Inc. water and wastewater systems and Certificate Nos. 646-Wand 554-S 
in Charlotte and DeSoto Counties to North Charlotte Waterworks, Inc. 

Please fi le the attached email regarding the status of the subject transfer in the above mentioned 
docket fi !e. 

Thank you 



Robert Graves 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Tuesday, May 29, 2018 7:46 AM 
Robert Graves 
RE: North Charlotte 

Still no word from the landowner. We are working with other developers in the area that are planning to build other 

developments nearby. We are also working with the County on this project to obtain bulk water. In addition, these 

developers would also be required to pay for a new wastewater treatment plant. 

If either of these projects move forward, we would analyze alternatives to connect the existing customers, thereby 

making the existing plants unnecessary. Until other developments are begun and/or finalized, the utility must still 

utilize the existing plants. 

Thanks. 

From: Robert Graves [mailto:RGRAVES@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Monday, May 28, 2018 4:46 PM 
To: Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> (trendell@uswatercorp.net) 
Subject: North Charlotte 

Good Afternoon Troy 

I wanted to check on the status of North Charlotte. When we last spoke there was consideration of alternative ways to 

approach ~he transfer. 

Public Utilities Supervisor 
(850) 413-7009 
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